
IMMEDIATE ATTENTION: 
 

RE: DUE DATE INCORRECT ON WATER BILLS 
 
 
Dear Village Residents: 
 
Your water billing dates and amounts ARE CORRECT.    
 
There was an error on the DUE DATE only- it should read 
11/20/2013 as the water bills were mailed out Friday, October 18, 
2013 to allow 30 days for the current quarter billing. 
 
Also, at this time ON-LINE, DEBIT CARD, OR CREDIT CARD 
payments ARE NOT being accepted.   Please disregard the notice 
VIE AND PAY YOUR BILLS ONLINE AT www.ub-pay.com. 
 
The Clerk’s Office and the Village Board apologize for the errors 
that have occurred and all inconveniences this has caused. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Val Heins 
Clerk-Treasurer 
 

http://www.ub-pay.com/

